Kenwood High School
410-887-0153                     501 Stemmers Run Road · Baltimore, Maryland 21221                        Fax: 410-887-6382



November 19, 2014

Dear Parents, Teachers, Students, and Community Members,

Please join us for a meeting to re-establish a PTSA (Parent Teacher Student Association) unit at Kenwood High IB and Sports Science on Thursday, Dec. 11, 2014 at 6:00 P.M. in the library. (Parent-Teacher conferences are from 3-5 P.M. and the opening night of the musical Annie is at 7 P.M.)

Representatives from Maryland PTA will be present to assist with the elections of officers and to explain the purposes, mission, basic policies and procedures of the association, allowing time for questions and discussion. All community members are welcome to attend, but in order to participate in the business of the organization and vote, you must be a member. Please come prepared to pay your annual dues:

$10 Individual/Staff/Students
		 

Through the PTSA, you can help strengthen the quality of life and education in the community.  The PTSA is a valuable line between home, school, and community, providing all stakeholders with important information benefiting your child/children.  As a member of this association, you join with parents, teacher, administrators, school board members, and other citizens to enhance the educational, health and safety, and cultural opportunities for every child.

We invite you to attend and take part in this special and important occasion.

If you have any questions, please contact Lauren Magnuson at 410-887-0208 or at lmagnuson@bcps.org.

We hope to see you on December 11th!

Sincerely,



Lauren Magnuson, on behalf of the Steering Committee 




CC: Maryland PTA President
CC: Maryland PTA Extension & Field Service Committee Chair

Creating a Culture of Deliberate Excellence


